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NOTES 

 

• The California Department of Education’s 11 Elements of High Quality CTE 
Programs is being revised by the Career Workforce Pathways Joint Advisory 
Committee.  The revised version should be out by the end of this school 
year. 

• One of the provisions of the new Perkins V legislation is the requirement 
that each LEA conduct a Comprehensive Local Needs Assessment (CLNA) of 
all of the LEA’s Career Technical Education programs. The CLNA will be the 
foundation upon which all future CTE grant requests will be based.  The 
CDE will be issuing guidance on completion of the CLNA in early Spring 
2020. 

• The focus of Perkins V will be on serving special needs populations. 
• The CDE is working on creating a universal application to be used by LEAs 

for all CTE funding sources.  This would include Perkins, CTE Incentive 
Grant, and K-12 Strong Workforce. 

• A recently completed research study showed that students who took 
articulated courses in high school performed no better in post-secondary 
education than those who did not.  Any implications of this study have yet 
to be determined. 

• The ACSA CTE Council has appointed a sub-committee to develop 
recommendations for the promotion of Career Technical Education in 
California. 

• The ACSA CTE Council is looking for student success stories to be featured 
on the ACSA web site and magazine.  Please submit your stories to “student 
stories” at  content@acsa.org 
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